SADDLEBACK COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT
BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING
September 21, 1970

The Special Meeting of the Governing Board of the Saddleback
Community College District was scheduled to be held in the
Conference Room of the Architectural Firm of Ramberg and
Lowrey, 2127 North Main Street, Santa Ana, California,
Monday, September 21, 1970, at 3:00 P.M.

In absence of a quorum, Mr. Brannon, Vice President of the
Board of Trustees, adjourned the Special Meeting.

Fred H. Br mer; Secretary to the Board of Trustees
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